
 
THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 2024 

The last day of school for students in Preschool -Grade 7 is 

tomorrow, Friday, June 7. There is a 12 pm dismissal and 

NO AFTER SCHOOL EXTENDED CARE at the big school & the 

preschool. 

AMBASSADORS FOR CHRIST 2024-2025 

Riley C. 
Robert D. 

Madeline G. 
Larsa H. 
Sophia I. 
Jenelle I. 
Jayden S. 

Anthony S. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 2024-2025 

President: 
Vice President: 

Secretary: 
Treasurer: 

Religious Affairs: 
Ecology: 

Athletics: 
Publicity: 

Classroom Reps: 

Mariam K. 
Larissa I. 
Jadon G. 
Khloe V. 
Madison Q. 
Natalie G. 
Trenton V. 
Mikayla M. 
Sami B., Natalie D.,  
Alana I., & Amelia M. 

Congratulations to the Graduating Class of 
2024. Mass and graduation ceremony will 
take place at 5 pm tomorrow in the church 
with the reception to follow in the Parish 
Hall. 

We extend our congratulations and 
blessings to: 

Mary Ann Bazzi 

Cody Wayne Davis, Jr. 

Abigail Carina Gant 

Davina Elizabeth Hanko 

Lucas Andrew Hanna 

Erick Joseph Hayes 

Conner Robert Jarvis 

Julius Fadifarid Khouri 

Chloe Bien Longalong 

Mohanad Mumtaz Malan 

Annabella Ayad Mansour 

Annaleena Maria Paterson 

Mae Audrey Tureson 

Faith Elizabeth Tyssee 

 

Thank you for helping and 

participating in the last few 

fundraisers. All your efforts 

are much appreciated by the 

Eighth Grade: 

Krispy Kreme—divided amongst participants  

$250- Menchie’s 

$2 dress day—$76.00 

Panda Express—$197.45 

Albert’s Mexican Restaurant—$147.20 



With registration for the 2024-2025 school year in full swing, we are offering a “Refer a 
Friend” incentive. If the referred family registers their child(ren) for school (Grades K-8), 
you will receive $75 off of your monthly tuition for the 2024-2025 academic year - 
that’s a total of $900 off! For 2 or more families referred/registered, you will receive 
$100 off of your monthly tuition for the 2024-2025 academic year - a $1200 savings!  

It’s a win/win situation!  We register new 
families and you get a break on tuition!  

Congratula t ions to  the  fo l lowing fami l ies  for  hav ing 
generated a  minimum prof i t  of  $150 f rom gi f t  cards /  
scr ip  purchases.  Thei r  deposi t  wi l l  be  carr ied over to  
the  2024 -25 school  year :  
 
The Barrios Family  
The Bazzi  
The Cerna Family 
The Coates | Kaldis Family 
The Downing Family 
The Ganih Family 
The Gonzalez Family 
The Hana Family  
The Sam & Rahad Hanna Family 
The Heinemann Family 
The Khouri Family 
The Khoury Family 
The Paterson Family 
The Quinonez-Helmer Family 
The Shamashta Family 
The Sweetman Family 
The Vickery Family 

A big thank you to Tana Cerna for 

stepping in and helping out with 

extended care yesterday. 

New fami l ies  

and fami l ies 

that  d id  not  

generate the  

prof i t  wi l l  be  

charged the  

$150 scr ip  

deposi t  in  

August .   

the Mil l ion Word Club has two 
new members! Welcome to 

Elayne C. & Jadon G.  

Maddie G. 
Savannah D. M.  

Anthony S. 
Robert D. 

Riley C. 
Madison Q. 

Jadon G. 
Adam H. 
Carter S. 

Mikayla M. 

The National Junior  
Honor Society  
The students listed to the right 
have been approved by the 
faculty of Holy Trinity School 
to become members of The 
National Junior Honor Society. 
The Induction ceremony will 
be in the fall when we return 
from our summer vacation. 
Congratulations! 

The “new”  scrip  year 

began June 1,  2024  

and wi l l  run through 

May 31 ,  2025.  



Congratulations to this week’s BOB 
card all-stars!  
 
Kinder:  Emily Jane T. 
First:  Kristan M. 
Second:  Berek D. & Mila H. 
Third:  Melvin J. 
Fourth:  Mason M. 
Fifth:  William T. 
Sixth:  Gisele L. 
Seventh:  Mariam K. 
Eighth:  Class of 2024! 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are 
not to be used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following people in your prayers: 
 Lora Coffelt 
 Stefan Kladis 
 Israel Mabalot 
 Mark Maxwell 
 Homer Tondo 
 Brenda Williams 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our hearts 

D=digitally 
HC=hard copy 

Liam E., TODAY! 
Alana I., June 7 

IN TOMORROW’S PARENT ENVELOPE 

Partners in Faith (HC) 
Back to School Packets (HC) 
Cota Thank You (D) 

We are available To assist you: 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 444-5043 Ms. Patsy Razzook 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

    Closed Wednesdays & Saturdays 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Steve Funk: facilities@holytrinityhawks.com ATHLETIC 

DIRECTOR 

Sports website: leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

The school office will close at 12:30 pm 
tomorrow and there is no after school 
extended care. 
Summer office hours begin Monday,  
The office will be closed on Mondays and 
Fridays. 
June 10 T-W-Th  9 am—12 pm 
We will be happy to assist you if these 
hours are not conducive to your 
schedule. Simply leave a message on the 
answering machine or email Mrs. Ray. 
Have a safe, relaxing, rejuvenating 
summer! 

Mrs. Brenda Reis has agreed to take 
over the Used Uniform program and 
we are most grateful! She will have 

a Used Uniform Sale Wednesday, August 7 and 
Wednesday, August 14 from 1-3 pm. Please take advantage 
of this program. It is such a savings! 

Parents are reminded to check the Lost & Found and also 
to turn in any uniforms your student has outgrown. 
Thank you! 

USED UNIFORM 

SALE! 


